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I support this bill.  I feel it would it be very beneficial to both riders and community's, 

the revenue generated in the small towns will help the businesses grow. Fueling 

Stations, Markets, Fastfood and sit-down restaurants, Hotels/Motels all benefit. I also 

was a volunteer in the Oakridge Festival and the Oakridge business owners were 

very happy to see us and welcomed us with open arms. It also allowed the riders to 

access the forest from a secure staging area. This bill will open wonderful 

opportunity's for both the towns and Sxs riders.  


